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I am opposed to adding more tax on tires. To many this might not be an issue but 

working in the Trucking and transportation and Maintenace field it is a big difference. 

Passenger tires range $291.00 to $507.00 per tire, on highway truck tires can run 

$600 to $1,245.00 Off highway tires are very expensive and easily cost $16,000 

Each. This seems to be unfair tax on Private and businesses. Thank you for your 

time.  


